
CALL TO WORSHIP  1 CORINTHIANS 3:10-11

HYMNS  354  “THE CHURCH’S ONE FOUNDATION”
                 48  “HOLY, HOLY, HOLY”

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING  JOHN 3:31-36

HYMNS     *  “I WILL WAIT FOR YOU (PSALM 130)”
                301  “THERE IS A FOUNTAIN”
                368  “SPEAK, O LORD”

MESSAGE   “HE MUST INCREASE”
                     JOHN 3:22-36
                     PASTOR JEFF MCCONNELL

CLOSING HYMN  201 “THERE IS A REDEEMER”

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
18 August|  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3) 9:30am and 11am

Adult Bible Study Fellowship Groups & Children's/Teens classes will resume in
September.

*words available on screen only



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

Tonight-Saturday
Meadowlands Church Family Camp at
Deer Valley Meadows

Wednesday
No mid-week service this week

THIS WEEK (August 19-24): 26-31 August
7-9pm Mon-Fri, 8:30am Sat
Foundation Baptist College Block Class:
"Teaching The Bible to Children," with
Dr. Joel Arnold

4 September
K4T, Teen Bible Quizzing and Men’s & Ladies’
Bible studies resume

8 September
Adult Bible Study Fellowship Groups &
Children's/Teens classes resume

15 September
All-Church Collective Baby Shower following
2nd service

21 September
12:30pm
Golf Outing at Country Side Golf Club in
Sherwood Park. Contact Gordon Buzikevich
for more details.

Coffee fellowship in the
gym foyer before,
between and after

Sunday morning
services will resume on

September 8.



M I S S I O N A R Y  
U P D A T E  

T H E  H U N T E R S
S O U T H  A F R I C A

Dear Praying Friends,

Herb and Janet Hunter

(Excerpts from their recent letter)

In 2 Corinthians 9:8, Paul says that God is able to make every grace abound to us so
that we might abound in every good work. God fills our lives with grace and by that
daily grace, we live for him through our actions, deeds, and words. We hope you’ll
enjoy our record of God’s grace to us as we serve Him in Knysna, South Africa.

On May 5th we had a baptismal service and 5 of our regular attendees submitted to
the Lord in believer’s baptism. The following week, we voted in our first-ever official
members. Our beginning membership is 27. We’re rejoicing in the work of God that
brought us to this place. We have now set our attention to electing pastors and
deacons from among our midst. We have instituted a pastoral training class with some
of our men which will progress until the end of the year at which time we’ll put forth
several candidates before the church body for prayerful consideration and election.
Then we’ll do the same with deacons. Please pray for the ongoing ministry of Knysna
West Bible Church. Please pray for the men preparing to be pastors as well as
members of the church.

In our last letter, we told you about Azola Nqulequ. Hlumelo and Azola attend our
church and are involved in regular discipleship meetings with Herb. Recently, Azola
was encouraged by a visiting pastor to apply for schooling at Faith Baptist Bible
College in Iowa. Praise the Lord, every obstacle we’ve encountered has been
removed, and Azola is headed to Faith this fall.

A couple in our church have surrendered to go to the mission field, and we have voted
to send them out from our congregation. They anticipate moving to a restricted-
access country in November, where they will apply for citizenship. It's been an exciting
time in the life of our young church. If you would like to give to thier support or give to
help them reach the field, you may contact me directly for more details. 

We arrived back in South Africa on July 18 and immediately began with ministry
activities. Youth events, counseling, marking assignments from the Bible institute,
hospitality, bringing food to the sick and suffering, evangelizing, preaching, and
teaching Bible studies. It feels great to be back!

Thanks for all your prayers for us and all your generosity.
We are grateful for your love! 

Only by His Grace,

herb@hunters2southafrica.com

mailto:herb@hunters2southafrica.com


GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  Please include
your full name in the
message line.

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB T6T 1J1
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
780-257-1276

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
825-993-2074

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
780-514-9160

ADAM KELLER
MUSIC DIRECTOR
780-581-8180

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753


